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Overtime ban: What you need to know 
You may have heard that the NSW Government dragged us into the Fair Work Commission 
today in an attempt to have our actions stopped. 

The hearing has now been adjourned until tomorrow, and no orders have been made.   

That means that the indefinite overtime ban, beginning at 12.01am on Thursday, (or 
midnight tonight) is proceeding as usual. 

As a result of your pressure, the Transport Minister also confirmed that he’ll be in 
negotiations which are scheduled to take place tomorrow. 

We will, as always, keep you updated. 

If you have questions or concerns about how the overtime ban works, speak with your local 
delegate. 

We can’t let the NSW Government attack our transport services and our wages and 
conditions any longer. We will stand united until we secure good jobs and services. 
24-HOUR STOPPAGE AND MEMBER MEETINGS 

The 24-hour stoppage is still scheduled to begin at 00.01am on Monday 29 January. More 
info will follow on members meetings during the stoppage. These meetings will be a chance 
for us to meet and talk about the next steps in our fight for good jobs and services. 

	
In Solidarity, 

Your RTBU team. 

	
	



	
	


